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MEMORANDUM

TO: Travis Butchello, Regulatory Policy Advocacy

FROM: Aniko Nagy, Ohio Bureau of Workers’ Compensation
DATE: January 19, 2018

Re: CSIl Review — Preparation and Filing of Applications for Compensation and/or
Benefits (OAC 4123-3-08)

| have received your Memo dated January 19, 2018, concluding that the Ohio Bureau of
Workers’ Compensation should proceed with its filing of the proposed rule of 4123-3-08 of
the Administrative Code with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review (JCARR).

At this time, it is the Bureau’s plan to move forward with the filing of the proposed rule with
JCARR. If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 1-614-466-3293.

Thank you,

Aniko Nagy
Rules Manager, Bureau of Workers’ Compensation
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